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We hope you enjoyed our wonderful Christmas performances at the 

church this week. The singing and narration was brilliant, particularly at 

our final performance on Wednesday evening. 

 

Hope you have a fantastic Christmas! We look forward to seeing you all 

again in the new year with a new exciting project.  
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